
From: Mal, Mirlen <mirlen.mal@curry.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:46 AM 
To: Faculty List <facultylist@curry.edu>; Staff List <StaffList@post03.curry.edu> 
Subject: COVID-19 Vaccination Policy & Vaccine Exemption Requests 
 
Dear Curry Faculty and Staff, 
 
REMINDER: 
 

ALL Curry faculty and staff members on both campuses are required to be fully vaccinated for 
COVID-19 BY AUGUST 27.  
  
Don’t forget to submit proof of your vaccination to the College via the CoVerified 
application. Instructions for how to upload your vaccination status may be found here. Please 
note that you should wait until you are fully vaccinated to upload your status. 

  
REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION PROCESS: 
 

To request an exemption from COVID-19 vaccination, you must fill out the application form on 
the MyCurry portal and submit the required documentation BY JULY 30.   
LINK TO FORM ON MYCURRY PORTAL 
 
All requests for exemptions will be addressed within two weeks of submission. The College’s 
Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccination Policy may be found here.  Please contact Human Resources 
with questions about policies or exemptions. 

 
Wishing you a relaxing July 4th holiday, 
 
Mirlen Mal 
Vice President of Human Resources 
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